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Ref: 2021-2022 No.112
11" July 2022

COVID-19 Case Reported

Dear Parents/Guardians,

The School received a report on one S2 and one S3 student being tested preliminary positive in a
COVID-19 RAT this morning. Her last day to school was 8" July 2022. The case has been reported to
the Education Bureau and the Centre for Health Protection. Enhanced cleansing and disinfection
of the school premises were carried out at the same time.

We urge all students and parents to observe the guidelines given by the Centre for Health
Protection on fighting the virus. Please stay vigilant against COVID-19 and observe all
precautionary measures to prevent infection. The practice of wearing face masks, maintaining social
distancing and paying attention to hand hygiene should be kept at all times. Please ensure that your
children undergoes an RAT every morning before coming to school.

Parents and students who feel unwell or have any symptoms are advised to seek medical
advice promptly. If students and their parents/household members residing together are diagnosed
with COVID-19, they should stay home and inform the School immediately.

For enquiry, please contact the School Office at 2792 6712. Let us ask the Lord to grant a
speedy recovery to the student, keep us from illnesses and help us live a healthy life. Thank you very

much for your attention.

God bless!



